
700 West Liberty Street

Louisville, KY 40203-1911

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

Southwestern Parkway 
CSO Basin

November 29, 2016 · 6:30 PM
Shawnee Golf Course Clubhouse

msd
Safe, clean waterways

Questions and comments pertaining 
to this project may be shared by calling 
844.429.5817 or online at
www.ShawneeParkBasinProject.org

Or mail comments to:
MSD IOAP Project Comments
Customer Relations
700 West Liberty Street
Louisville, KY 40203 



NOVEMBER 29, 2016    |    6:30 PM

SHAWNEE GOLF COURSE CLUBHOUSE

460 NORTHWESTERN PARKWAY    |    LOUISVILLE, KY 40212

You are invited to a meeting for residents and Shawnee Park patrons to learn more about 

the construction phase of the Southwestern Parkway CSO (Combined Sewer Overflow) Basin 

Project—an underground basin in Shawnee Park. Information will also be provided concerning 

new amenities for Shawnee Park, which are part of the project. 

The Project will provide a cleaner Ohio River by greatly reducing the occurrence of combined sewer 

overflows, while providing new amenities and preserving the historic nature of Shawnee Park.

This meeting is also an opportunity to learn what to expect as construction begins in January 2017.

Project Update
Southwestern Parkway CSO Basin   |   Pardon Our Dust

CUSTOMER RELATIONS     |     502.587.0603     |     CustomerRelations@LouisvilleMSD.org     |            @LouisvilleMSD

msd
Safe, clean waterways

Pre-register for this meeting and receive 
notifications concerning this project at 
https://msd-southwestern-pkwy-
design-mtg.eventbrite.com

Questions? 

Contact:  

Community Liaison
Eric Browne
844.429.5817

For additional 
information visit:
www.ShawneeParkBasin
Project.org

If you are unable to 
attend, the presentation 
will be available online 
at http://msdprojectwin.
org/Public-Input/
Southwestern-Parkway-
Storage-Basin.aspx


